
The COVID-19 Fight Is Not Finished!
COVID-19 will be with us for a while. So whether we’re enjoying the outdoors or running 
basic errands, it’s up to each of us to do all we can to prevent the spread of this virus. 
Even as many stay-at-home orders relax, we must keep doing our part to keep each 
other safe.

YOUR LOCAL HEALTH PROVIDERS URGE YOU TO:

WEAR A MASK WASH YOUR HANDS

STAY 6 FEET APART

Keep up the good work to keep yourself, your loved ones and your community safe. By 
taking these simple steps, we can all be health heroes in the fight against COVID-19!

Learn more by visiting  
www.uvmhealth.org/coronavirus

www.chcb.org


